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ACCN update 
 
 
Last meeting held in Dec 2016 (Birmingham). 
 
The ACCN continues to act as the reference group for the CYP safe and sustainable 
staffing workstream chaired by  Michelle McLoughlin.  
 
CYP Nurse managers have taken part in telephone interview about tools used and 
quality data that is captured. John Courtney (Independent consultant) has been 
interviewing nurse managers, asking what tools are used and what is already out there 
At the previous meeting the ACCN looked at what quality indicators are used and as 
staffing and quality are linked.  
 
 Keith Hirst (NHSI) was asked to do a literature review as group wanted to base the 
work on an academic background and recommendations.  
Presentation from Dr Kerry Jones on CYP safe staffing work to date at last meeting. 
 
 
Next meeting 3 March 2017 (Manchester)  
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